michelle dinsdale

From: Mawson, Sarah [SMawson@wakefield.gov.uk]
Sent: 23 August 2012 09:01

To: |df

Cc: Ford, Neville

Subject: Olympia Park SPD Consultation Draft

Dear Sir/ Madam

Thank you for consulting Wakefield Council on the Olympia Park SPD Consultation Draft document. The
Council has no comments at this stage.

Please note we will be moving offices from on the 3rd September. Our new address is as follows.
Telephone numbers will not be changing.

Wakefield Council Planning Services
Spatial Policy

Wakefield One

PO Box 700

Burtcn Street

Wakefield

WF1 2EB

Yours faithfully

Sarah Mawson

Spatial Policy

WMDC Planning Services
01924 306641
smawson@wakefield,gov.uk

The WMDC Disclaimer can be found at;

http:/www.wakefield. gov. uk/Sitelnformation/E-MailDisclaimer/default. htm
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